
2020 Halloween Fun in PKS
Pine Knoll Shores families hosted the town’s annual Halloween party—and as with all events these days, adjustments were made because of the pandemic. 
There was no usual potiuck dinner, but children and some adults came in costume, and there was a great turnout (with an estimated 150 attendees). Trick 
or treating began at Brock Basin and went down Mimosa Drive to Loblolly Drive. There were no door-to-door visits this year, but children were treated by 
neighbors who lined the streets in beach chairs and golf carts to offer tailgate-type Halloween fun. Treats in abundance ranged from candy to glow-in-the- 
dark accessories. The families are grateful to everyone who helped create a safe and enjoyable Halloween for their children.—Photos by Madeline Furtner
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